
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, General Manager 

DATE: April 29, 2021 

RE: “Quest to Connect” – A Documentary of KPU Telecommunications 
Division’s Placement of a Subsea Fiber Cable Between Ketchikan 
and Prince Rupert 

The attached memorandum from Telecommunications Division Manager Ed 
Cushing is self-explanatory and requires no elaboration on the part of my office. I agree 
with Mr. Cushing’s assessment of the project and would urge all Ketchikan residents to 
watch the documentary of what is likely one of the most important infrastructure projects 
in Ketchikan’s recent history. 
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